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                A  National Seminar on 

“Assistive Technology” 
23-24 July, 2016 

Under TEQIP-II 

To 

The Principal 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Sub: Invitation for a two day National Seminar on 

“Assistive Technology” Under TEQIP-II, during 23-24 

July, 2016    –Reg. 

***** 

 It gives me immense pleasure to inform you that Shri 

Vishnu Engineering College for Women; Bhimavaram is 

organizing a two day National Seminar on “Assistive 

Technology, during 23-24 July, 2016 under TEQIP II. The 

main aim of the program is to provide exposure to the 

audience about various problems faced by the disabled 

people and brainstorm to identify solutions for them. 

We are enclosing herewith the brochure for wide 

circulation among all departments in your esteemed 

institute. 

We earnestly hope that you extend your cooperation by 

sponsoring at least two faculty members from your 

institute/organization. 

The last date for receiving the filled in registration form is 

19.07.2016. 

Your cooperation is highly appreciated. 

Thanking You 

Yours Sincerely 

Principal 


